From: James Neave

To: Rampion Offshore Wind Farm

Cc: Dawn White; Ami Dye; Katie Kam; Nicholas Scott; Neil Vigar; eleri.wilce@rwe.com
Subject: NMC - Rampion Offshore Wind Farm Order 2014 - EN010032 - WSCC Comment 25 11 20
Date: 25 November 2020 09:04:26

Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to the attached consultation received in respect of the above, in
principle, West Sussex County Council (WSCC) does not raise any concerns
regarding the proposed PROW re-alignment as shown. This largely reflects
the more sinuous route already agreed as part of the various requirement
schemes (in particular requirements 11 and 15) for the substation site -

Stage 1 documentation.

Whilst it is for Secretary of State to determine if the proposed amendment
can be considered as an NMC, WSCC do not consider that the proposed
change is ‘material’ or that it would result in a likely significant effect on the
environment or local businesses/residents.

As noted, WSCC do not consider a formal deed of dedication for the new
footpath is required as Article 17 of the 2014 Order (as amended) is
sufficient to dedicate the revised footpath route as a public right of way.

Should the NMC be approved, any minor revision that may be required to
approved requirement schemes (landscaping/footpath specification) can be
regularised through the amendment process as necessary (Requirement 42).

Regards,

James Neave

James Neave| Acting County Planning Team Manager, Planning Services, West Sussex County Council
Location: Ground Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RH
Internal: 25571 | External: (+44) 033022 25571| E-mail: james.neave@westsussex.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons
addressed. If it has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read
it, copy it, show it to anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex
County Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should
carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.
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